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Fundraisers for Ella Lewis School 
 

 
1. The 8th Grade Class of 2016 would like to start fundraising for their class trip this 

spring.  The first fundraiser will be a craft fair hosted by the class in November. 
 
 

2. This year, we have at least 12 students interested in cheerleading.  Since we have 
never had such a large group, we don’t have enough uniforms for everyone.  
Uniforms were not included in this year’s budget, so we need to look for alternative 
sources of funding. Last year’s coach, Cyndi Bell, suggested holding a spaghetti 
supper to raise money. We looked into prices and they vary from $450 - $900 
depending on the style and vendor.   

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Chris Beals 
 


